
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chinese Medicine Accreditation Committee,  

 

Endeavour College of Natural Health has been an educator in the field of Chinese 

medicine for over fifty years. We welcome the opportunity to further contribute our 

feedback to the revision of the professional capabilities for Chinese medicine, and our 

role in implementing these changes for those students who will join the profession in 

the years to come.  

 

We have reviewed the proposed professional capabilities and feel they are well 

aligned to the evolving needs of the professions, and assist to further clarify the 

capabilities required from Chinese medicine practitioners within the contemporary 

healthcare environment. The shift in focus to the application of knowledge and skills, 

knowledge translation within the context of evidence based practice, and the 

importance of cultural competence are particularly appropriate and welcomed 

additions.  

 

In addition, the proposed revised standards appear sufficiently clear to interpret, and 

we anticipate that revision of our program to meet these standards can be attained 

within the required timelines and without undue negative impact on students.  

 

Best regards,  

 

 

Head of Department – Chinese Medicine  




